Newsletter

Fríday 4th December 2020



Week 5 — The Christmas tree is decorated and the classrooms are all adorned with tinsel and decorations. Things are getting very festive in school with the children rehearsing their class festive productions. We have a busy two weeks approaching so please keep checking your emails, texts, Twitter and the school website for notifications and updates.

Reminder—parents, please ensure your child has a warm, weatherproof coat and hat in school daily.

CONGRATULATIONS THIS WEEK GO TO THE FOLLOWING PUPILS

STAR PUPIL

Lizzie S, Sebby J, Lenny J, Laurel R, Macie B, Amelia L, Toby E, Theo J, Ellie-Mae W, Francesca B

STAR WRITER

Lílly J, Max J, Ben B-H, James H

MAGIC MATHS

Wilf H, Noah P, Macie B, Leo B, Toby E, Ellis F, Owen H, Ethan Mc, Abbie T, Maizie L-S, Violet M

Maths Challenge Award

Congratulations to the following pupils:

Gold Award	Silver Award	Bronze Award
Reception—Matilda C	Reception—James D	Reception—Dylan B
Year 1—Millie R	Year 1—Harriett D	Year 1—Arthur B
Year 2—Rory G	Year 2—Laurel R	Year 2—Wilf H
Year 3—Toby E	Year 3—Eve D, Alfie O	Year 3—Ellis F

Year 4—Ellie R Year 4—Philippa G, Sam W Year 5—Lydia W, Herbie H Year 5—Freya B, Robert C

Year 6—Violet M Year 6—Charlotte H Year 6—Adam H

Maths Challenges are uploaded to the school website under Curriculum and the individual classes.

Happy 60th Wedding Anniversary

On Thursday, we celebrated a very special day for two former pupils of Sheriffhales Primary School, Gordan & Annis Tonkinson, on their 60th Wedding Anniversary. Gordon and Annis met at school when they were both very young and they are very dear friends to the school. Gordan has been a governor at the school for many years, devoting his invaluable time, expertise and knowledge. The children and staff looked absolutely wonderful in their wedding attire and Gordon and Annis were overwhelmed with the children's smiles, despite the pouring rain!

A big thank you to all staff for helping with the decorations and music, Shropshire Star for the photography, George Hodgetts for his fabulous footage on his drone and Mr Bubb and Laura, Shropshire Petals, for kindly donating the beautiful confetti. Please take a look at the lovely photos from the day on page 2.

Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk Tel: 01952 460204

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org



Happy 60th

Wedding Anniversary

Gordon & Annis

Tonkinson

















Tel: 01952 460204



Eappy 60th anniversary

Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org

Sheriffhales Pupil Achievements

Our very own Blue Peter 'Environmental' Badge Winner

Congratulations to **Evelyn D** (Yr3) who during the summer designed a bird box, made a proto-type and then asked Dad Richard to make it out of wood. A letter was then sent off to Blue Peter to explain what she had done, along with photos. Last week Eve received her Blue Peter Environmental Badge.

This is a fabulous project and an award which we all would love to receive! Well done Eve and we would love to perhaps you (or Dad Richard) could make one of your bird boxes for school one day?



Don't forget to let us know about your child's extra-curricular activities and any achievements or awards that they have received. We love to share

Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01952 460204

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch

Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org



Email: admin@sheriffhales.shropshire.sch.uk

Tel: 01952 460204

Twitter: @SheriffhalesSch Website: www.sheriffhalesschool.org